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10 October 2017




Dear Parent/Carers, 
On Monday 16 October, Wilson class will be visiting Windsor as part of our enterprise project. Our enterprise project is for us to make some items to sell at our Christmas Fayre in December.  We have been planning our ideas and we are going to go to buy the items we need to create our designs on Monday. This will be a great opportunity for the pupils to practice their money skills. 
We are also planning to visit McDonalds for lunch as part of the trip, but would need a voluntary contribution from you in order for your child to have McDonalds if you so wish. Please can you return the reply slip below to indicate your child’s lunch needs. Please send in your child’s money with a clear name label. 
If you have any further questions please email me on claire.rogers@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
Yours faithfully


Claire Rogers
Wilson Class Teacher 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please return the following reply slip to Wilson class by Friday the 13 of October:
I will provide my child with a packed lunch   			□
I will send in money for my child to have McDonalds 	□
My child will need a school packed lunch			□
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